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COMMUNIC TION

From: Marsha Lomis [maiito: EE5Es

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 6 08 PM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate @vaughan.ca>; Council <Council@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>;
Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Kleinburg and Area Ratepayers' Association <kara@kara-inc.ca>
Subject: Oct 3 CW meeting: Vote No to Proposed amendments to OP and zoning by-laws, Stegman's Mill Rd

Council:

! am writing to ask that you vote No to the proposed amendments requested by Kleinburg Village
Development Corp., 257, 265 and 275 Stegman’s Mill Road in the village of Kieinburg.

The proposed amendments, if approved, will establish a precedent that will destroy the scale and charocter
of our Kleinburg village. The proposed amendments are in contravention to the OP 12.4.1 to “Ensure land
use and built form are compatible with scale and character of existing community....”

Thank you in advance for helping to preserve the scale and character of Kleinburg village by voting No to
the proposed amendments to Vaughan OP and Zoning by-laws on Stegman’s Mill Road.

Very truly yours,
Marsha J Lomis

SR
Kleinburg.



